

MEADOWSIDE COMMUNITY PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL CLOUGH AVENUE, LONGFORD WARRINGTON. WA2 9PH



HEADTEACHER: MR S WRIGHT, BA (HONS), PGCE, NPQH CHAIR OF GOVERNORS: MR G HARRIS

Tel: 01925 632705 Email: admin@meadowside.warrington.sch.uk/ http://www.meadowside.warrington.sch.uk/

Monday 29th June 2020

Change of Calendar Notification

Dear parents and carers

As I am sure you are aware, each year we close for Warrington Walking Day as this day is used by Meadowside as of one of the required annual INSET days for staff training. Consequently we were supposed to be closed to children this coming Friday 3rd July.

However due to COVID-19, we want to ensure we remain open to the children who have been able to return to school and therefore have decided to move our INSET day to Friday 24th July (the last day of term).

We will be open this Friday for those classes who are allowed to return and work will be set online for those children working at home.

This means that our children will now finish school for summer on Thursday 23rd July.

Kind regards

Mr S. Wright Headteacher













